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Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.

I did not specify a length of terms for the small business representatives on the board.
(See s. 15.105 (7) of the bill.)  Please let me know how long you want their terms to be
and whether the terms should be staggered.  I will add that to the next draft, along with
a nonstatutory section about the terms of the initial appointees.
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